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Children’s Trust of Alachua County extends funding support for 
Partnership for Strong Families’ Resource Centers 

GAINESVILLE, FLA – Partnership for Strong Families (PSF) is pleased to announce their 
expanded partnership with the Children’s Trust of Alachua County. The Children’s Trust funding will allow 

continued support of local Alachua County children and families served by Library Partnership 

Resource Center, SWAG Family Resource Center, and Community Resource Navigation Program.  

Ginger Griffeth, PSF’s CEO stated: “We are thrilled to announce our continued partnership with the Children’s 

Trust of Alachua County, a collaboration that marks a significant milestone in our mission to support and 

empower children and families in Alachua County. This generous funding from the Children’s Trust is not just 

financial support; it’s a testament to the shared vision and commitment we hold towards making a lasting, 

positive impact in our community.” 

With this generous funding and partnership, Alachua County Family Resource Centers will continue to provide 

Family Support Programs like food distribution, clothing closets, financial literacy, after-school and homework 

help programs, employability skills, and so much more.  

“This investment in our families will ensure continued access to a network of resources that can so often be a 

lifeline,” said Marsha Kiner, Executive Director of the Children’s Trust. “We are proud to support the 

Partnership for Strong Families and its efforts to improve the lives of our children and families.” 

To learn more about services provided to the community at PSF’s Family Resource Centers, visit 

pfsf.org/resourcecenters. To learn more about Partnership for Strong Families, please visit pfsf.org. 

### 

About Partnership for Strong Families: 

Partnership for Strong Families is the lead community-based care agency for Florida Judicial Circuits Three and 

Eight, including Alachua County.  PSF is contracted by the Florida Department of Children and Families to 

deliver comprehensive child welfare services to children who are victims of abuse and neglect. Partnership for 

Strong Families also works with at-risk families to prevent child abuse and to decrease the risk of children 

entering the foster care system. PSF serves more than 10,000 children in 13 counties annually.  

Pfsf.org  |  @PartnershipforStrongFamilies 

CONTACT: Jenny McGovern 

         Director of Development & Engagement, PSF 

 Jennifer.McGovern@pfsf.org  

352-359-8169

https://www.pfsf.org/resourcecenters/
http://pfsf.org/
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About the Children’s Trust of Alachua County 

The Children’s Trust of Alachua County funds and supports a coordinated system of community services that 

allows all youth and their families to thrive, from physical and emotional wellness to educational supports and 

safety needs. Created by voter approval in 2018, the Children’s Trust is a special independent taxing district and 

works hand-in-hand with local children’s services partners.  

ChildrensTrustOfAlachuaCounty.us  |  @ChildrenAlachua 

 

 

 




